45th SESSION OF THE UPR WORKING GROUP
China
Tuesday 23 January 2024, 09:30 – 12:30

Declaration of the Delegation of Cabo Verde



Thank You Mr. President,

Cabo Verde thanks and congratulate China for its efforts in implementing the recommendations from the 3rd Cycle of the UPR, in particular the results obtained in the fight to eradicate poverty. 

In a constructive spirit, Cabo Verde recommends the following:

1. Strengthen the role of community-level governments and social self-governing organizations in handling public complaints.

2. Continue to carry out actions to improve rural living environments.

3. Continue to accelerate the building of a housing system featuring multiple suppliers and various channels of support that encourages both housing rentals and purchases.

We Wish China every success in its UPR.

I thank you.
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